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Date

Prof. Mohammad Issa El-Mouzan
Department of Pediatrics
College of Medicine

Subject: Project No. E-10-131
“Characteristics of inflammatory bowel disease in Saudi children”

Dear Prof. EI-Mouzan,

Thank you for your response to the comments raised in the IRB meeting no. 7
(1430-1431) held on 05 Jumada II 1431 (19 May 2010). The Board has
reviewed your response and found them satisfactory. The above-mentioned
research project is finally approved.

Wishing you success in your research.

Prof. Ahmed S. BaHammam
Chairman

Institutional Review Board
College of Medicine
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